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Birla Public School, Doha-Qatar

Circular

Dear Parents,

Subject: Farewell of Grade XII (2021- 22 batch).

Please be informed that Gr XII (2022-2023) is organizing a farewell for Gr XII
(2021-22 batch) on Saturday, 26th March 2022 from 4:00 pm to 6:00 pm.
Reporting time for the students of various committees is 1:00 pm and for other
students is 3:00 pm. Students should be in proper Grey Uniform with blazer.

School transport is available only to those students who avail of it. Others should
make their own arrangements for the transport. Attendance is compulsory.

We would also like to inform you that the school discourages and disapproves of
any additional farewell arrangements organized by the parent, teachers or
students later in the evening outside the school campus.

Dispersal time for students is 6:30 pm. Students are not allowed to stay after 6:30
pm.

Yours sincerely,

W
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Academic Director- Principal



